
Ex; "Chair Johnson, Vice Chair Lear, Ranking Member McNally, and members of the House 

Commerce and Labor Committee. 

 

May 12, 2025  

 

My name is Delcenia Brown and I am very much in favor of this bill passing. This program 

started in 1938 and it is long overdue for it to be abolished in the state of Ohio. 

 

Every Ohioan, regardless of ability, has the right to fair wages and the chance to contribute 

meaningfully to their communities.  

 

Thank you 

Delcenia Brown  

 


